
General Information
Is a dog License Required?

Yes, by state law all dogs, 5 months or 

Garbage/Recycling Information

Dumpsters are open for household garbage 

When Are the Town Board 
Meetings

older are required to have a valid, current 
year dog license attached  to their collar.  
Licenses are good for the calendar year, 
January1 to December 31.

on Saturdays from 8:00 AM to 2:00 PM  and
May 1 to September 30 on Wednesday 
evenings from 5:30 to 7:30 PM.
There is a charge of $2.50 per bag of garbage.
Recycling is free to town residents.

First Monday of the month at 7:30 PM at 
the Town Hall.  Because of Labor Day, the
September meeting is held the first 
Tuesday of the month.

What Do I Need To Get A Dog 
License?

Where Is The Garbage/Recycling 
Center?

How Do I Get A Burn Permit?

Permits are required for any fire.
You need to provide a copy of your dog's 
current Certificate of Rabies Vaccination, 
(certificate(s) will be returned with the 
license), a self addressed stamped 
envelope if requested by mail,  and your 
payment.  A license application form is 
included with your tax statement.  Renters 
who are dog owners are required to  have 
their dogs licensed.  Contact the treasurer 
for an application or use the fillable form  
found on the Town of Cady website.

Both are located at the Cady Town Hall.  
Address is  398 Highway 128

Contact the Town Chairman, Town Clerk 
or the Town Treasurer.  Burn permits are
good from January 1 to December 31.
There is no charge for the permit.

How Do I Get A Building 
Permit?

Contact the Building Inspector 
BEFORE any work is started.  Contact 
information is below.

Reminder Regarding Mailboxes and Snow Removal

Mailboxes installed in the Town right of way are placed at the owner's risk.  Each mailbox should be sufficiently solid 
to withstand snow-clearing operations. It is the property owner's responsibility to clear snow around the mailboxes 
to assure mail delivery by the U.S. Postal Service.  
Snow plow operators are very cautious near mailboxes.  In most cases a properly installed mail box will permit a 
snow plow wing to clear snow from under it.  Most cases of damaged mailboxes are due to heavy snow hitting the 
mailbox.  The mailbox is seldom hit by the plow.
When plowing your driveway, Wisc. Statute 346.94(5) prohibits anyone from placing or causing to be placed upon 
a roadway any foreign substance which may be injurious to any vehicle.  This prohibits anyone from plowing, 
shoveling or blowing snow onto the road.  You may not plow driveway snow across the road to the ditch.  The 
penalty for violating this statute is $50 for each offense.  Additionally, section 86.022 makes it a misdemeanor 
punishable by fine to place any obstruction in a road ditch which will impede drainage.

Requests to have your driveway plowed need to be made through a board member or the Clerk.  Calls are not to be 
made to the town road patrolman.

Contact Information

Town Chairman Mike Tully 715-772-4578     miketullyinsv@yahoo.com
Town Supervisor Bob Klanderman 715-698-2384   
Town Supervisor Jim Mikla 715-556-8816      jimmikla@wwt.net
Town Clerk Shelly Ninneman 715-772-3474      cady@townofcady.com
Town Treasurer Carla Greiber 715-772-4570      towncady@gmail.com
Animal Control Brian Wang 715-772-3186      jerseyhaven@yahoo.com
Building Inspector

Assessor

REM Inspecting LLC

Kleven Property Assessment, 
LLC

715-497-3458     www.reminspecting.com  or
                                  info@reminspecting.com
715-529-1032   eric@klevenpropertyassessment.com

                                                                                                 


